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Greater Detroit Chapter Barbershop Harmony Society 

Special Combined Phone Conference Meeting of the Music Team & the Board of Directors 

July 13, 2020 

DRAFT 

Attendees: Joe DeSantis, Doug Joppie, Jim Kunz, John Marsh, Dave Montera, 

Keith Opal, Craig Roney, Steve Sutherland, Kevin Wolf  

The meeting was convened at 7:32 PM by convener J. Kunz.  

Status of upcoming events by the Chorus given the coronavirus situation: 

No change in the status of events from prior meetings.  

2020 Financials: 

No report 

Picnic: 

The time set for the picnic at D. Montera’s this coming Sunday is 1-4pm. 

Masks are required. Folks are to bring their own food, drinks, chairs. 

C. Roney moved and J. Kunz seconded a motion for D. Montera to 

purchase a thermometer to be used as the chorus thermometer. Motion 

carried. 

D. Montera will send an email to the membership with picnic particulars. 

BHS/Harmony Foundation: 

No change in the status of the relationship between BHS and Harmony 

Foundation.  

D. Montera reported on the election of new BHS officers for 2021: 

 President: John Donehower 

Executive Vice-President: Steve Denino 
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Board Members At-Large: Mark Fortino & Christian Hunter 

Zoo & Greenfield Village Performances: 

S. Sutherland has contacted the zoo and there is a good possibility for the 

chorus to do some outdoor singing there later this year. He hasn’t heard back 

from Greenfield Village to date. 

Next Meeting: Scheduled for Aug. 24, 2020 at 7:30 PM 

Meeting adjourned at 8:22 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved:  

 


